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Congratulations 2023 

Winter Graduates 

Johnathon Burkhart 
LaDarius Caldwell 
Darien Davis 
Kohen Dupree 
Tyler Dukes 
Omar Garcia 
Cesar Garfias Lopez 
Khadence Gill 
Corban Godfrey 
Isabelle Granados 
Delanee Hernandez 
Cadence Johnson 
Jordan Knox 
Anastasia Korotkova 
Mikayla McMullen 
Connor Moore 
Madi Morris 
Benny Peoples 
Silvia Perez 
Liam Phillips 
Lillie Pike 
Brooklyn Powell 
Amirie Roberts 
Ja’Corian Robinson 
Jackson Sambuco 
Zoei Sanders 
Zoria Smith 
Tiayjah Trammell 
Landon Worley 
 
 
Best wishes to all the 2023 winter 
graduates. Northwestern High 
School is proud of all your 
accomplishments! 

 

 

CREDIT RECOVERY: 
A passing grade is a 60 or higher. Any student who received a 50-59 in a class 
needs to talk to their school counselor about credit recovery. Most core classes 
offer credit recovery to allow students the opportunity to earn the credit. Any 
student who received a 49 or lower in a core class might have to take the class 
again and should talk to their counselor about how this impacts their promotion 
or graduation. 

MAKEUP SCHOOL: 
Students are allowed 6 absences each semester. State policy says that students 
must make up every hour missed after they’ve reached that number. If your 
student’s report card had a FA received for a grade that means the student failed 
the class due to attendance and must come to make up school. 
Makeup school will run from: 
Tuesday-Thursday—4-7pm 
Saturdays—8-2 
Makeup School will end on February 14th. No hours can be completed after that 
date.  
 

9th grade 

9th grade Individual Graduation 

Plan Meetings are being held 

now. Please check your email 

for the link to sign up.  

To promote to 10th 

grade students must 

pass: 

1 english 
1 math 
2 additional credits 

11th grade 

WIN Testing—March 28th 
SAT (sign up by February 17th)—April 25th (in school) 
 
To promote to 12th grade: 
3 English, 3 Math, 2 Science, 2 Social Studies, 6 Credits 
 

 

12th grade 
We are so proud of all our seniors and as we 
approach graduation we encourage seniors to 
finish the year strong. By this time we would 
hope that future plans are solidified. If your 
counselor can help in any way let us know. 
 

• If you are attending college, complete 

the FAFSA by March 1st for maximum 

financial aid. 

• If you want to take the SAT again sign 

up with Ms. Consentino by February 17 

• If you did not receive a gold or higher 

on the WIN test please take that again 

this spring to potentially graduate with 

a seal of distinction. 

 

Check out the latest 

scholarship news at: 

https://www.rock-

hill.k12.sc.us/Page/5443  

 

Follow us on Twitter for the 

latest updates from the 

counseling department. 

@Guidance_NHS 

10th grade 

Sophomore IGP’s will start mid-February to plan for 

11th grade. To promote to 11th: 

2 English, 2 Math, 1 Science, 1 Social Studies, 4 credits 

https://www.rock-hill.k12.sc.us/Page/5443
https://www.rock-hill.k12.sc.us/Page/5443

